
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 133 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/63/95 

 

 

05 November 2020 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No. 123 of 2020 regarding Benthic survey 

in Gzira, Marsamxett Harbour 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 123 of 2020. 

 

The Directorate for Ports and Yachting, Transport Malta, informs mariners that the date 

of completion of the Benthic survey in Gzira - Marsamxett Harbour, has been extended 

until Monday 30 November 2020. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 123 of 2020 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 123 of 2020 will remain. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 

 

 


